
From: Chris Bartlett  
Sent: 01 May 2020 09:17 
To: 'Freddie Holt'; Jane Moseley 
Subject: RE: Balcombe Planning Application 
 
Dear Freddie, 
 
Thank you for the email.  I can confirm its receipt and the applications’ 
withdrawal. 
 
Kind regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
Internal: 26946| External: 0330 222 6946 
E-mail: chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk  
 
 
From: Freddie Holt [mailto: @angusenergy.co.uk]  
Sent: 30 April 2020 17:27 
To: Chris Bartlett; Jane Moseley 
Subject: Balcombe Planning Application 
 
Dear Chris and Jane, 
 
I hope you remain well since we last spoke.  
 
After internal discussions we have decided to today withdraw our application for Planning 
Permission at Balcombe.  
 
Please take this email as confirmation of withdrawal.  
 
We will be in touch shortly to discuss next steps, and the way forward in order to progress the 
Balcombe Project.  
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this email as soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Freddie 
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